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Cily Clerk

a

Rebecea N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2014

Samatra Collins
3634 N 5" St
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr. Collins:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, the City's Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for
a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger

- Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing.

On Wednesday, November 5, 2014, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA
City Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 8t. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Insfitute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk
Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2014

Hassan Ali
2501 N Holton St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Ali;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, the City's Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for
a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing. )

On Wednesday, November 5, 2014, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
must be immmediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

Bl
MESR. O SKI

City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E, Wells §t. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 - Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www. milwaukee.govicityclerk
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City Clerk
Rebecca N. Grill
Oeputy City Clerk

November 5, 2014

Abdullahi A Mamo
2913 N 24% st
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Mamo:;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, the City's Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for
a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing.

On Wednesday, November 5, 2014, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

N

JA ES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Halt « Room 206 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 « Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3458
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www.milwaukes.govicityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Gritl
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2014

Latricia M Hinton
1561 S 10" St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Hinten:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver’s license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On October 23, 2014, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Public Works Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license in which the Committee
recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, November 5, 2014,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Commeon Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Public Works Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Works Commiittee, the Common Council
voted to not renew your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your
Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to the
License Division,

Respectfully,
-
SR. OWCZ
Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 5t, » Milwaukee, W| 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3458
Member: International [nstitute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

MILWAUKEE



A
] )
E‘[Jl Till ﬂ&ee Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski

Cily Clerk
Rebecca N. Grill
Beputy City Glerk

November 5, 2014

Andrew Davis
4036 N 92™ 8t
Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Davis:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, the City's Public Works
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Comumon Council to deny your application for
a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing.

On Wednesday, November 5, 2014, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall. Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
must be immediately surrendered to the License Division.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
ity Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 « 200 E. Wells $t. + Milwaukee, W1 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipat Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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